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Stand Against Injustice Sep 02 2020 On April 26, 1999, BBC TV presenter Jill Dando was murdered outside
her home in London. Barry George was convicted and imprisoned for the murder but was later acquitted
after an appeal and retrial. Stand Against Injustice is the powerful memoir of the sister of Barry
George. For the first time, Michelle Diskin tells her story, the human side and truth behind one of
recent history's most high profile and damaging miscarriages of justice whose life is inextricably
interwoven in the drama, the trauma, the conspiracy and the fight for justice. A self-confessed
"ordinary housewife," Diskin's voice weaves the personal everyday struggles that bring depth, color, and
passion into what is an extraordinary account. A troubled childhood weighted with overbearing
responsibility, fear and insecurity, depression, and the challenges of marriage and adult relationships,
Diskin's life has never been easy. However, the one constant in her life - her faith in God - underpins
and provides the foundation upon which she now stands - against injustice.
A Descending Spiral Jan 26 2020 Powerful, wry essays offering modern takes on a primitive practice,
from one of our most widely read death penalty abolitionists As Ruth Bader Ginsburg has noted, people
who are well represented at trial rarely get the death penalty. But as Marc Bookman shows in a dozen
brilliant essays, the problems with capital punishment run far deeper than just bad representation.
Exploring prosecutorial misconduct, racist judges and jurors, drunken lawyering, and executing the
innocent and the mentally ill, these essays demonstrate that precious few people on trial for their
lives get the fair trial the Constitution demands. Today, death penalty cases continue to capture the
hearts, minds, and eblasts of progressives of all stripes—including the rich and famous (see Kim
Kardashian’s advocacy)—but few people with firsthand knowledge of America’s “injustice system” have the
literary chops to bring death penalty stories to life. Enter Marc Bookman. With a voice that is both
literary and journalistic, the veteran capital defense lawyer and seven-time Best American Essays
“notable” author exposes the dark absurdities and fatal inanities that undermine the logic of the death
penalty wherever it still exists. In essays that cover seemingly “ordinary” capital cases over the last
thirty years, Bookman shows how violent crime brings out our worst human instincts—revenge, fear,
retribution, and prejudice. Combining these emotions with the criminal legal system’s
weaknesses—purposely ineffective, arbitrary, or widely infected with racism and misogyny—is a recipe for
injustice. Bookman has been charming and educating readers in the pages of The Atlantic, Mother Jones,
and Slate for years. His wit and wisdom are now collected and preserved in A Descending Spiral.
Anatomy of Injustice Aug 25 2022 A Pulitzer Prize-winning foreign correspondent presents an impassioned
critique of the American justice system as reflected by the murder case of Edward Lee Elmore, revealing
how he was wrongly convicted and sentenced to death during an unfair trial influenced by racism,
prosecutorial misconduct and inexperienced defense lawyers. 25,000 first printing.
A Lesson Before Dying Dec 05 2020 NATIONAL BOOK CRITICS CIRCLE AWARD WINNER • A deep and compassionate
novel about a young man who returns to 1940s Cajun country to visit a black youth on death row for a
crime he didn't commit. Together they come to understand the heroism of resisting. A “majestic, moving
novel ... an instant classic, a book that will be read, discussed and taught beyond the rest of our
lives" (Chicago Tribune), from the critically acclaimed author of A Gathering of Old Men and The
Autobiography of Miss Jane Pittman.
Manifest Injustice May 22 2022 In this remarkable legal page-turner, Pulitzer Prize–winning journalist
Barry Siegel recounts the dramatic, decades-long saga of Bill Macumber, imprisoned for thirty-eight
years for a double homicide he denies committing. In the spring of 1962, a school bus full of students
stumbled across a mysterious crime scene on an isolated stretch of Arizona desert: an abandoned car and
two bodies. This brutal murder of a young couple bewildered the sheriff 's department of Maricopa County
for years. Despite a few promising leads—including several chilling confessions from Ernest Valenzuela,
a violent repeat offender—the case went cold. More than a decade later, a clerk in the sheriff 's
department, Carol Macumber, came forward to tell police that her estranged husband had confessed to the
murders. Though the evidence linking Bill Macumber to the incident was questionable, he was arrested and
charged with the crime. During his trial, the judge refused to allow the confession of now-deceased
Ernest Valenzuela to be admitted as evidence in part because of the attorney-client privilege. Bill

Macumber was found guilty and sentenced to life in prison. The case, rife with extraordinary
irregularities, attracted the sustained involvement of the Arizona Justice Project, one of the first and
most respected of the non-profit groups that represent victims of manifest injustice across the country.
With more twists and turns than a Hollywood movie, Macumber's story illuminates startling, upsetting
truths about our justice system, which kept a possibly innocent man locked up for almost forty years,
and introduces readers to the generations of dedicated lawyers who never stopped working on his behalf,
lawyers who ultimately achieved stunning results. With precise journalistic detail, intimate access and
masterly storytelling, Barry Siegel will change your understanding of American jurisprudence, police
procedure, and what constitutes justice in our country today.
Murder, Culture, and Injustice Sep 14 2021 Presents an account of four sensational national murder
cases 'the Lizzie Borden murders, the Lindbergh baby case, the Sam Sheppard case, and the O J Simpson
case'. This title offers observations into the greater cultural and political forces that shaped their
verdicts, with step-by-step analysis of the details of each case.
Deliberate Indifference Mar 20 2022 An award-winning investigative journalist recounts a story of a
sanctioned murder and miscarried justice that brings home the hard truth about America's stubborn legacy
of racism. 35,000 first printing. $25,000 ad/promo.
The Injustice System Jul 24 2022 An Atlantic Book of the Year and finalist for the Orwell Prize: a
riveting true crime tale from the defense attorney who inspired John Grisham’s The Chamber Legendary
criminal defense attorney Clive Stafford Smith has devoted his career to helping save penniless
defendants from a justice system whose goal is not so much to find the right man as to get a conviction.
Miami, 1986. Kris Maharaj is arrested, tried, and sentenced to death for the brutal murder of his
ex–business partner, Derrick Moo Young, and Derrick’s son, Duane. Suspecting Kris may be innocent, as he
claims, Stafford Smith begins his own investigation, which takes him from Miami to Nassau in the Bahamas
to Colombia in search of the real killer. Interweaving the author’s inspiring personal story with a
spellbinding page-turner, The Injustice System exposes our broken legal process—and drops a bombshell
that should reopen a long-closed case.
The Cadaver King and the Country Dentist Nov 23 2019 A shocking and deeply reported account of the
persistent plague of institutional racism and junk forensic science in our criminal justice system, and
its devastating effect on innocent lives After two three-year-old girls were raped and murdered in rural
Mississippi, law enforcement pursued and convicted two innocent men: Kennedy Brewer and Levon Brooks.
Together they spent a combined thirty years in prison before finally being exonerated in 2008.
Meanwhile, the real killer remained free. The Cadaver King and the Country Dentist recounts the story of
how the criminal justice system allowed this to happen, and of how two men, Dr. Steven Hayne and Dr.
Michael West, built successful careers on the back of that structure. For nearly two decades, Hayne, a
medical examiner, performed the vast majority of Mississippi's autopsies, while his friend Dr. West, a
local dentist, pitched himself as a forensic jack-of-all-trades. Together they became the go-to experts
for prosecutors and helped put countless Mississippians in prison. But then some of those convictions
began to fall apart. Here, Radley Balko and Tucker Carrington tell the haunting story of how the courts
and Mississippi's death investigation system -- a relic of the Jim Crow era -- failed to deliver justice
for its citizens. The authors argue that bad forensics, structural racism, and institutional failures
are at fault, raising sobering questions about our ability and willingness to address these crucial
issues.
Woodstock’s Infamous Murder Trial : Early Racial Injustice in Upstate New York Dec 17 2021 When a white
man from a prominent local family in Woodstock was murdered in 1905, authorities quickly identified a
local African American man as the prime suspect. Amid racist animus in the press, he fled across two
counties before being apprehended by a vigilante and charged. Local reformer and politician Augustus H.
Van Buren stood up to community pressure and defended the accused pro bono. It took three years and
multiple trials to overcome racial inequalities in the justice system. Local historian Richard Heppner
documents the crime, arrest and trials that revealed racial tensions in upstate New York at the turn of
the century.
The Politics of Injustice Dec 25 2019 Examines the US crime problem and the resulting policies as a
political and cultural issue.
The Colour of Injustice Mar 28 2020 Based on actual (sometimes exclusive) materials, The Colour of
Injustice raises questions about politics and the judiciary in post Second World War Northern Ireland.
Describing parallel worlds of power and influence, this book - the first on the case - shows corruption
at its most disturbing, justice at its most deficient. The case of Ian Hay Gordon involves a miscarriage
of justice brought about in circumstances of privilege, patronage and the social and religious divides
existing in Northern Ireland in the decades following World War II. It lifts the lid on a world in which
institutions operated against a backdrop of behind-the-scenes influences and manipulation, in which
nothing is what it seems due to hidden allegiances, walls of silence and a multitude of competing
agendas spanning religious, sectarian and authoritarian interests. It is also a case in which despite
the framing of an innocent man there was sufficient concern that he might not be guilty that a way had
to be found to ensure that he did not end up on the gallows. Hence the twists, turns and manipulations
of a tragic story that was to see a young and until then medically-fit RAF officer confined to a mental
institution for a large part of his life. Behind this bizarre sequence of events sits the tragic death
of Patricia Curran, the daughter of a High Court judge, killed in the grounds of their home (or was she
murdered elsewhere?), a refusal to admit investigators to Glen House, Whiteabbey, Belfast where blood
was many years later discovered beneath a carpet, delay in calling the police, private removal of the
body, a knee-jerk arrest and other mysterious events surrounding a case in which no proper investigation

of the crime scene or other potential suspects took place. Excerpt: "The formal processes of criminal
justice and the techniques of police interrogation apart, the investigative process is revealed to have
been forensically incompetent ... The identity of Patricia Currans killer remains unknown and, thanks
to the performance of various members of the dramatis personæ in this tragedy it may ever remain so.
Nonetheless, it may be possible with some accuracy to conjecture who the murderer might have been." John
Hostettler is one of the UKs leading legal biographers, having written over 20 biographies and other
books on legal history. With Richard Braby he was the author of the acclaimed and highly successful Sir
William Garrow: His Life, Times and Fight for Justice as reflected in the BBC TV series Garrows Law.
The Execution of Willie Francis Aug 21 2019 The true story of how a young Cajun lawyer, Bertrand
DeBlanc, fought to save 17-year-old Willie Francis from the electric chair. In deciding Willie's fate
the courts and the country would be forced to ask questions about capital punishment that remain
unresolved today.--From amazon.com.
End of Its Rope Jul 20 2019 Today, death sentences in the U.S. are as rare as lightning strikes.
Brandon Garrett shows us the reasons why, and explains what the failed death penalty experiment teaches
about the effect of inept lawyering, overzealous prosecution, race discrimination, wrongful convictions,
and excessive punishments throughout the criminal justice system.
Arbitrary Death Feb 25 2020 Over a career spanning nearly four decades, Rick Unklesbay has tried over
one hundred murder cases before juries that ended with sixteen men and women receiving the death
sentence. Arbitrary Death depicts some of the most horrific murders in Tucson, Arizona, the author's
prosecution of those cases, and how the death penalty was applied. It provides the framework to answer
the questions: Why is America the only Western country to still use the death penalty? Can a human-run
system treat those cases fairly and avoid unconstitutional arbitrariness? It is an insider's view from
someone who has spent decades prosecuting murder cases and who now argues that the death penalty doesn't
work and our system is fundamentally flawed. With a rational, balanced approach, Unklesbay depicts cases
that represent how different parts of the criminal justice system are responsible for the arbitrary
nature of the death penalty and work against the fair application of the law. The prosecution, trial
courts, juries, and appellate courts all play a part in what ultimately is a roll of the dice as to
whether a defendant lives or dies. Arbitrary Death is for anyone who wonders why and when its government
seeks to legally take the life of one of its citizens. It will have you questioning whether you can
support a system that applies death as an arbitrary punishment -- and often decades after the sentence
was given.
In the Labyrinth of Binge Eating Apr 09 2021 Food soothed an ache she couldn't name, a pain she
couldn't describe. In this memoir with a mission, and with unflinching courage, Dr. Hilda Lee shares the
story of her unhealthy relationship with food, and offers strategies for recovery to others lost in the
same maze in which she wandered for so many years. Hilda appeared to be a powerful professional woman in
complete control of her destiny, but she harbored a shameful secret: she was a compulsive, out-ofcontrol binge eater, secretly consuming massive amounts of food, sometimes unable to stop until she fell
into a deep, coma-like sleep. Filled with shame and self-loathing, she fruitlessly sought a solution to
her compulsive eating problem in diet plans and weight-loss books, thinking she simply needed to find
the right diet and exert stronger will-power. In 1998, at over 300 pounds, she was diagnosed with an
eating disorder more common than anorexia and bulimia combined: BINGE EATING DISORDER. Confronting this
diagnosis, she started on a journey toward healing and health. She sold her beloved dental practice and
returned to graduate school in search of a deeper understanding of the causes and possible solutions to
this destructive pattern of eating which affects more than eight million Americans. Hilda's healing and
transformation allowed her to shed emotional burdens far heavier than the weight she lost. Her deepest
desire is that her book, In the Labyrinth of Binge Eating, will serve as a guide to help others who
suffer as she did.
The Innocent Man Apr 21 2022 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • John Grisham’s first work of nonfiction: a
true crime story that will terrify anyone who believes in the presumption of innocence. • LOOK FOR THE
NETFLIX ORIGINAL DOCUMENTARY SERIES “Both an American tragedy and [Grisham’s] strongest legal thriller
yet, all the more gripping because it happens to be true.”—Entertainment Weekly In the town of Ada,
Oklahoma, Ron Williamson was going to be the next Mickey Mantle. But on his way to the Big Leagues, Ron
stumbled, his dreams broken by drinking, drugs, and women. Then, on a winter night in 1982, not far from
Ron’s home, a young cocktail waitress named Debra Sue Carter was savagely murdered. The investigation
led nowhere. Until, on the flimsiest evidence, it led to Ron Williamson. The washed-up small-town hero
was charged, tried, and sentenced to death—in a trial littered with lying witnesses and tainted evidence
that would shatter a man’s already broken life, and let a true killer go free. Impeccably researched,
grippingly told, filled with eleventh-hour drama, The Innocent Man reads like a page-turning legal
thriller. It is a book no American can afford to miss.
Arc of Justice Sep 21 2019 An electrifying story of the sensational murder trial that divided a city
and ignited the civil rights struggle In 1925, Detroit was a smoky swirl of jazz and speakeasies,
assembly lines and fistfights. The advent of automobiles had brought workers from around the globe to
compete for manufacturing jobs, and tensions often flared with the KKK in ascendance and violence
rising. Ossian Sweet, a proud Negro doctor-grandson of a slave-had made the long climb from the ghetto
to a home of his own in a previously all-white neighborhood. Yet just after his arrival, a mob gathered
outside his house; suddenly, shots rang out: Sweet, or one of his defenders, had accidentally killed one
of the whites threatening their lives and homes. And so it began-a chain of events that brought
America's greatest attorney, Clarence Darrow, into the fray and transformed Sweet into a controversial
symbol of equality. Historian Kevin Boyle weaves the police investigation and courtroom drama of Sweet's

murder trial into an unforgettable tapestry of narrative history that documents the volatile America of
the 1920s and movingly re-creates the Sweet family's journey from slavery through the Great Migration to
the middle class. Ossian Sweet's story, so richly and poignantly captured here, is an epic tale of one
man trapped by the battles of his era's changing times. Arc of Justice is the winner of the 2004
National Book Award for Nonfiction.
Drawn to Injustice Jan 18 2022 Timothy Masters was a lonely, troubled teenager with a penchant for gory
artwork when he first saw Peggy Lee Hettrick… …her dead, mutilated body nearly frozen in the early
morning of Fort Collins, Colorado. Not believing it could really be a dead body, thinking he was the
victim of yet another prank by his abusive classmates, the fifteen-year-old didn’t go to the police—but
they came to him. So began a decade-long investigation led by a relentless detective who was sure that
Masters was the killer, even without a shred of physical evidence. Against all reason, a conspiracy of
silence and circumstantial evidence eventually put Masters behind bars. Only the determination of a lone
investigator who believed the young man was innocent would reveal the shocking truth, and free Masters
after ten years in prison. This is the compelling true story of one life ended in blood and murder, one
life ruined by coincidence and prejudice, and justice long denied but finally found.
Thou Shalt Do No Murder Jun 30 2020 High Arctic, 1920: Three Inuit men delivered justice to an abusive
Newfoundland trader. This is a story of fur trade rivalry and duplicity, isolation and abandonment,
greed and madness, and a struggle for the affections of an Inuit woman during a time of major social
change in the High Arctic. Doubts over the validity of Canadian sovereignty and an official agenda to
confirm that sovereignty added to the circumstances in which a guilty verdict against the leader of the
Inuit accused was virtually assured. The show trial that took place in Pond Inlet in 1923 marked a
collision of two cultures with vastly different conceptions of justice and conflict resolution. It
marked an end to the Inuit traditional way of life and ushered in an era in which Inuit autonomy was
supplanted by dependence on traders and police, and later missionaries. The author draws on a
combination of Inuit oral history, archival research, and his own knowledge acquired through 50 years in
the Arctic to create a compelling story of justice and injustice in the Canadian far north. Kenn Harper
lived in the Arctic for 50 years in Inuit communities in Canada and in Qaanaaq, Greenland. He has worked
as a teacher, historian, linguist, and businessman. He speaks Inuktitut, and has written extensively on
Northern history and language. He is a Fellow of the Royal Geographical Society and the Royal Canadian
Geographical Society, a recipient of Queen Elizabeth's Diamond Jubilee Medal, and a Knight of the Order
of Dannebrog (Denmark). Harper is the author of the bestselling Minik: the New York Eskimo.
Who Killed Leanne Holland? Aug 13 2021
The Word is Murder Jun 18 2019 **A Guardian 'Best Thriller of the Year!'** The New York Times
bestselling author of Magpie Murders and Moriarty brilliantly reinvents the classic crime novel once
again with this clever and inventive mystery starring a fictional version of the author himself as the
Watson to a modern-day Holmes, investigating a case involving buried secrets, murder, and a trail of
bloody clues. A woman crosses a London street. It is just after 11am on a bright spring morning, and she
is going into a funeral parlor to plan her own service. Six hours later the woman is dead, strangled
with a crimson curtain cord in her own home. Enter disgraced police detective Daniel Hawthorne, a
brilliant, eccentric man as quick with an insult as he is to crack a case. And Hawthorne has a partner,
the celebrated novelist Anthony Horowitz, curious about the case and looking for new material. As
brusque, impatient, and annoying as Hawthorne can be, Horowitz—a seasoned hand when it comes to crime
stories—suspects the detective may be on to something, and is irresistibly drawn into the mystery. But
as the case unfolds, Horowitz realizes he’s at the center of a story he can’t control . . . and that his
brilliant partner may be hiding dark and mysterious secrets of his own. A masterful and tricky mystery
which plays games at many levels, The Word Is Murder is Anthony Horowitz at his very best.
Anatomy of Injustice Oct 27 2022 From Pulitzer Prize winner Raymond Bonner, the gripping story of a
grievously mishandled murder case that put a twenty-three-year-old man on death row. In January 1982, an
elderly white widow was found brutally murdered in the small town of Greenwood, South Carolina. Police
immediately arrested Edward Lee Elmore, a semiliterate, mentally retarded black man with no previous
felony record. His only connection to the victim was having cleaned her gutters and windows, but barely
ninety days after the victim's body was found, he was tried, convicted, and sentenced to death. Elmore
had been on death row for eleven years when a young attorney named Diana Holt first learned of his case.
With the exemplary moral commitment and tenacious investigation that have distinguished his reporting
career, Bonner follows Holt's battle to save Elmore's life and shows us how his case is a textbook
example of what can go wrong in the American justice system. Moving, enraging, suspenseful, and
enlightening, Anatomy of Injustice is a vital contribution to our nation's ongoing, increasingly
important debate about inequality and the death penalty.
Deliberate Indifference Feb 07 2021 On Christmas Day, 1987, a black man named Loyal Garner, Jr., drove
down the wrong road in East Texas and was pulled over by a white police chief. He was taken to jail,
beaten unconscious, and hospitalized - after officers came up with a cover story. Although witnesses
swore that he was murdered, the policemen were summarily acquitted by a hometown jury. Only after
prosecutors in another county wrested control of the case was justice served. In Deliberate Indifference
an award-winning investigative journalist tells a true story that resembles a cross between the plot of
Mississippi Burning and a frontline report from Daryl Gates's L.A. With a meticulous attention to
detail, Howard Swindle extends his inquiry beyond Garner's murder to probe the poisoned heart of
American racial injustice. Deliberate Indifference is a profoundly disturbing investigation of
sanctioned murder and a miscarriage of justice that brings home hard truths about America's stubborn
legacy of racism.

JEFFREY - A Mother Encounters The Injustice Of Murder Oct 15 2021 Tragedy often strikes us without
warning, like a lightning strike in a storm. For K. D. Wagner, a lightning bolt of devastation struck
her as she drove a tractor trailer through a California mountain pass. Somebody murdered her eighteenyear-old son, Jeffrey. Suddenly, her world reduced to the smoke and ashes of every parent's worst
nightmare. Wagner chronicles this event and the aftermath in this gut-wrenching narrative of loss,
anguish, injustice, and finally, hope. From her initial solo navigation of a dangerous mountain pass in
a loaded semi to the peaceful internment of Jeffrey's ashes in a Hawaiian cove, Wagner invites the
reader on her journey through loss to find a Different Place, a place of life after. Along the way, she
shares the tale of a life cut short-his challenges, his gifts, his adventures. Jeffrey: A Mother
Encounters the Injustice of Murder, is a tribute to the human spirit and the love between a mother and
son, a love that survives the cruelest of lightning strikes, the strike of death.
Injustice Jun 11 2021 The primary purpose of this book is to answer the questions, "What kind of person
kidnapped, tortured, sexually assaulted, and murdered JonBenet Ramsey? Did John or Patsy Ramsey torture,
sexually assault, and murder JonBenet?" The secondary purpose is to educate criminal justice
practitioners, psychologists, criminal justice students, psychology students, and the public about
psychopathy and sadism in an effort to prevent more people from becoming victims. JonBenet Ramsey was
only six years old when she was taken from her bed and murdered on December 25, 1996. Not only did John
and Patsy Ramsey lose their daughter during a horrific murder, but they were falsely accused of the
murder by members of the Boulder Police Department and the news media. JonBenet's murder remains
unsolved 15 years after her death and the killer has never been brought to justice. Andrew "Lou" Smit
was stricken with cancer and passed away on August 11, 2010, after this book was 90% written. Lou was a
highly respected criminal investigator with the Colorado Springs and El Paso County Sheriff's
Department, who had investigated 200 homicides with a 90% clearance rate. Lou played a major role during
the investigation of JonBenet's death and he became the leading authority of the intruder theory. Lou
shares his insight and experience in this book. Robert Whitson, Ph.D., was a law enforcement officer for
30 years and retired from the Boulder Police Department in 2005. He spent six years obtaining his
doctorate degree after he retired and, because of JonBenet's murder, studied psychopathy for his
dissertation. He has taught criminal justice at the college level for eight years and he shares his
knowledge about psychopathy and sadism in this book. Psychopaths comprise about one-percent of the
American population, but they comprise a dispproportionate rate of about 25% of the prison population.
Psychopaths may be responsible for as much as 50% of violent crimes and 90% of serial killers are
psychopaths. Psychopaths tend to demonstrate abnormal sexual behaviors, including sadistic
characteristics. Not every psychopath will become a criminal who commits serial rapes or serial murders,
but the vast majority of people who commit the most heinous and violent crimes in our society are
psychopaths. After reading this book, Lou Smit and Robert Whitson believe you will agree a sadistic
pscyopath murdered JonBenet Ramsey - not her parents.
The Cameo Conspiracy Jan 06 2021 The definitive book on the case which led to a posthumous pardon. A
classic within the True Crime genre. The notorious Cameo Cinema murder case of 1949 is one of Britain’s
legal cause célèbres. But for over half a century the convictions of two young men, George Kelly and
Charles Connolly, went unchallenged, until — following publication of The Cameo Conspiracy — both were
exonerated by the Court of Appeal in 2003. This made it the longest-running miscarriage of justice in
British legal history. In this powerful, meticulously-researched account the author painstakingly
exposes the evil police conspiracy which sent Kelly to the gallows and Connolly to ten years’
imprisonment. He recounts how the men were framed by corrupt investigators and condemned by an amoral
legal establishment, making it a terrible indictment of human wickedness by those supposed to uphold the
law. This revised third edition of the definitive book on the case not only reveals a diabolical
miscarriage of justice but comprehensively describes the arrests, trials and execution as well as
Kelly’s successful posthumous appeal. It also authentically chronicles 1940s Liverpool, its pubs, postwar rationing, shebeens, black market and the colourful and seedy characters of the city’s underworld.
Reviews “Skelly is a very good writer”—Norman Mailer “He writes from the heart with his life’s
blood”—John Schlesinger “The best book I have ever read”—Former Police Sergeant, Chris Kelly “One man’s
relentless hunt for the truth”—Liverpool Echo “A truly brilliant book … memorable and thoughtprovoking”—John Howley “An impeccable account of the infamous Cameo case”—Professor E Rex Makin As
featured in the BBC TV’s Murder, Mystery and My Family.
Race, Rape, and Injustice Nov 16 2021 This book tells the dramatic story of twenty-eight law
students—one of whom was the author—who went south at the height of the civil rights era and helped
change death penalty jurisprudence forever. The 1965 project was organized by the NAACP Legal Defense
and Educational Fund, which sought to prove statistically whether capital punishment in southern rape
cases had been applied discriminatorily over the previous twenty years. If the research showed that a
disproportionate number of African Americans convicted of raping white women had received the death
penalty regardless of nonracial variables (such as the degree of violence used), then capital punishment
in the South could be abolished as a clear violation of the Fourteenth Amendment’s Equal Protection
Clause. Targeting eleven states, the students cautiously made their way past suspicious court clerks,
lawyers, and judges to secure the necessary data from dusty courthouse records. Trying to attract as
little attention as possible, they managed—amazingly—to complete their task without suffering serious
harm at the hands of white supremacists. Their findings then went to University of Pennsylvania
criminologist Marvin Wolfgang, who compiled and analyzed the data for use in court challenges to death
penalty convictions. The result was powerful evidence that thousands of jurors had voted on racial
grounds in rape cases. This book not only tells Barrett Foerster’s and his teammates story but also

examines how the findings were used before a U.S. Supreme Court resistant to numbers-based arguments and
reluctant to admit that the justice system had executed hundreds of men because of their skin color.
Most important, it illuminates the role the project played in the landmark Furman v. Georgia case, which
led to a four-year cessation of capital punishment and a more limited set of death laws aimed at
constraining racial discrimination. A Virginia native who studied law at UCLA, Barrett J. Foerster
(1942–2010) was a judge in the Superior Court in Imperial County, California. MICHAEL MELTSNER is the
George J. and Kathleen Waters Matthews Distinguished Professor of Law at Northeastern University. During
the 1960s, he was first assistant counsel to the NAACP Legal Defense Fund. His books include The Making
of a Civil Rights Lawyer and Cruel and Unusual: The Supreme Court and Capital Punishment.
Guilty by Popular Demand Nov 04 2020 Examines the false conviction of Dale N. Johnston for the murders
of eighteen-year-old Annette Cooper Johnston and nineteen-year-old Todd Schultz.
The Innocent Man Jun 23 2022 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • John Grisham’s first work of nonfiction: a
true crime story that will terrify anyone who believes in the presumption of innocence. • LOOK FOR THE
NETFLIX ORIGINAL DOCUMENTARY SERIES “Both an American tragedy and [Grisham’s] strongest legal thriller
yet, all the more gripping because it happens to be true.”—Entertainment Weekly In the town of Ada,
Oklahoma, Ron Williamson was going to be the next Mickey Mantle. But on his way to the Big Leagues, Ron
stumbled, his dreams broken by drinking, drugs, and women. Then, on a winter night in 1982, not far from
Ron’s home, a young cocktail waitress named Debra Sue Carter was savagely murdered. The investigation
led nowhere. Until, on the flimsiest evidence, it led to Ron Williamson. The washed-up small-town hero
was charged, tried, and sentenced to death—in a trial littered with lying witnesses and tainted evidence
that would shatter a man’s already broken life, and let a true killer go free. Impeccably researched,
grippingly told, filled with eleventh-hour drama, The Innocent Man reads like a page-turning legal
thriller. It is a book no American can afford to miss.
A Good Girl's Guide to Murder Apr 28 2020 THE MUST-READ MULTIMILLION BESTSELLING MYSTERY SERIES•
Everyone is talking about A Good Girl's Guide to Murder! With shades of Serial and Making a Murderer
this is the story about an investigation turned obsession, full of twists and turns and with an ending
you'll never expect. Everyone in Fairview knows the story. Pretty and popular high school senior Andie
Bell was murdered by her boyfriend, Sal Singh, who then killed himself. It was all anyone could talk
about. And five years later, Pip sees how the tragedy still haunts her town. But she can't shake the
feeling that there was more to what happened that day. She knew Sal when she was a child, and he was
always so kind to her. How could he possibly have been a killer? Now a senior herself, Pip decides to
reexamine the closed case for her final project, at first just to cast doubt on the original
investigation. But soon she discovers a trail of dark secrets that might actually prove Sal innocent . .
. and the line between past and present begins to blur. Someone in Fairview doesn't want Pip digging
around for answers, and now her own life might be in danger. And don't miss the sequel, Good Girl, Bad
Blood! "The perfect nail-biting mystery." --Natasha Preston, #1 New York Times bestselling author
American Injustice Oct 03 2020 From the fearless defense attorney and civil rights lawyer who rose to
fame with Netflix's The Staircase comes an essential examination of America's corrupt and abusive
criminal justice system.
The Sun Does Shine Aug 01 2020 "A powerful, revealing story of hope, love, justice, and the power of
reading by a man who spent thirty years on death row for a crime he didn't commit"-Deadly Injustice Jul 12 2021 "Uses the Trayvon Martin case as a springboard to examine race, crime, and
justice in our criminal justice system. Contributors explores how race and racism inform how Americans
think about criminality; how crimes are investigated and prosecuted; and how highly publicized criminal
cases go on to shape public views about offenders and the criminal process"-Anatomy of Injustice Sep 26 2022 The book that helped free an innocent man who had spent twenty-seven
years on death row. In January 1982, an elderly white widow was found brutally murdered in the small
town of Greenwood, South Carolina. Police immediately arrested Edward Lee Elmore, a semiliterate,
mentally retarded black man with no previous felony record. His only connection to the victim was having
cleaned her gutters and windows, but barely ninety days after the victim’s body was found, he was tried,
convicted, and sentenced to death. Elmore had been on death row for eleven years when a young attorney
named Diana Holt first learned of his case. After attending the University of Texas School of Law, Holt
was eager to help the disenfranchised and voiceless; she herself had been a childhood victim of abuse.
It required little scrutiny for Holt to discern that Elmore’s case—plagued by incompetent courtappointed defense attorneys, a virulent prosecution, and both misplaced and contaminated evidence—reeked
of injustice. It was the cause of a lifetime for the spirited, hardworking lawyer. Holt would spend more
than a decade fighting on Elmore’s behalf. With the exemplary moral commitment and tenacious
investigation that have distinguished his reporting career, Bonner follows Holt’s battle to save
Elmore’s life and shows us how his case is a textbook example of what can go wrong in the American
justice system. He reviews police work, evidence gathering, jury selection, work of court-appointed
lawyers, latitude of judges, iniquities in the law, prison informants, and the appeals process.
Throughout, the actions and motivations of both unlikely heroes and shameful villains in our justice
system are vividly revealed. Moving, suspenseful, and enlightening, Anatomy of Injustice is a vital
contribution to our nation’s ongoing, increasingly important debate about inequality and the death
penalty.
Murdered by Mumia Feb 19 2022 New and updated in paperback! Maureen Faulkner is the widow of police
officer Danny Faulkner, infamously murdered in Philadelphia in 1981 by Wesley Cook, who goes by the name
of Mumia Abu-Jamal. Although Abu-Jamal was convicted and sentenced to death in 1982, in May of 2007 his
attorneys appealed his sentence once more (the federal appeals court has not yet ruled). The defendant

has become an international cult figure, who has been supported by such Hollywood activists as Ed Asner,
Tim Robbins, and Susan Sarandon. Faulkner and radio-host Smerconish tell the other side of the story:
the widow's anguish and grief and her attempts to bring closure to her husband's murder more than 25
years later. Smerconish (who is also a lawyer) has studied the 5,000 pages of trial transcripts
(transcripts Asner readily admits he has never looked at), and outlines and analyzes the issues and
evidence. The case is compelling, and the reader comes away convinced – as is Smerconish – that AbuJamal is guilty as charged. It is a latter-day In Cold Blood.
Swift Injustice Mar 08 2021 When the prosecutor repeatedly proclaimed, "The victim was beaten, tasered,
body- slammed, injected, choked, duct-taped, and then burned in the back of a car," the media was ready
to persecute Craig Titus for a crime he did not commit. The high-profile case involved a famous
bodybuilder, turned reality-television- star, caught in a possible love triangle that ended in an
overdose and a drug-fueled cover-up. With the world watching, the homicide detectives and district
attorney's office rushed to judgment, and charged Craig Titus with the crime of Murder. Without any
physical evidence to prove that a murder had actually taken place, and before the final autopsy and
toxicology reports were released, the overzealous prosecutor leaked inaccurate information to the media.
From there, the trial played out in the media, before the case ever made it to court. When the autopsy
results did not support the State's theory of murder, the prosecutor stacked the charges and added
kidnapping, making it a capital offense. Craig Titus was arrested in 2005 and sentenced in 2008. So what
happened in the years leading up to the final court date? Swift Injustice fills in the blanks by
providing details about the tragic events that unfolded in December of 2005 to the plea deal and
sentence for Second Degree Murder in 2008. In the end, the prosecutor built his political campaign
around the case, and the judge walked away with a court television show. The Judge's television show was
called Swift Justice. Unfortunately for Craig Titus, justice was neither swift nor just; it was Swift
Injustice.
Mockery of Justice Oct 23 2019 Discusses the Sheppard murder trial, the recent fascination with the
case, and the uncovering of new evidence pointing to a long-ignored suspect
A Criminal Injustice May 10 2021 When he went to bed on the night of September 6, 1988, seventeen-yearold Marty Tankleff was a typical kid in the upscale Long Island community of Belle Terre. He was looking
forward to starting his senior year at Earl L. Vandermeulen High School the next day. But instead, Marty
woke in the morning to find his parents brutally bludgeoned, their throats slashed. His mother, Arlene,
was dead. His father, Seymour, was barely alive and would die a month later. With remarkable selfpossession, Marty called 911 to summon help. And when homicide detective James McCready arrived on the
scene an hour later, Marty told him he believed he knew who was responsible: Jerry Steuerman, his
father’s business partner. Steuerman owed Seymour more than half a million dollars, had recently
threatened him, and had been the last to leave a high-stakes poker game at the Tankleffs’ home the night
before. However, McCready inexplicably dismissed Steuerman as a suspect. Instead, he fastened on Marty
as the prime suspect–indeed, his only one. Before the day was out, the police announced that Marty had
confessed to the crimes. But Marty insisted the confession was fabricated by the police. And a week
later, Steuerman faked his own death and fled to California under an alias. Yet the police and
prosecutors remained fixated on Marty–and two years later, he was convicted on murder charges and
sentenced to fifty years in prison. But Marty’s unbelievable odyssey was just beginning. With the
support of his family, he set out to prove his innocence and gain his freedom. For ten years,
disappointment followed disappointment as appeals to state and federal courts were denied. Still, Marty
never gave up. He persuaded Jay Salpeter, a retired NYPD detective turned private eye, to look into his
case. At first it was just another job for Salpeter. As he dug into the evidence, though, he began to
see signs of gross ineptitude or worse: Leads ignored. Conflicts of interest swept under the rug. A
shocking betrayal of public trust by Suffolk County law enforcement that went well beyond a simple
miscarriage of justice. After Salpeter’s discoveries brought national media attention to the case,
Marty’s conviction was finally vacated in 2007, and New York’s governor appointed a special prosecutor
to reopen the twenty-year-old case. At the same time, the State Investigation Commission announced an
inquiry into Suffolk County’s handling of what has come to be widely viewed as one of America’s most
disturbing wrongful conviction cases. As gripping as a Grisham novel, A Criminal Injustice is the story
of an innocent man’s tenacious fight for freedom, an investigator’s dogged search for the truth. It is a
searing indictment of justice in America.
We, the Survivors May 30 2020 From the author of The Harmony Silk Factory and Five Star Billionaire, a
compelling depiction of a man’s act of violence, set against the backdrop of Asia in flux Ah Hock is an
ordinary man of simple means. Born and raised in a Malaysian fishing village, he favors stability above
all, a preference at odds with his rapidly modernizing surroundings. So what brings him to kill a man?
This question leads a young, privileged journalist to Ah Hock’s door. While the victim has been mourned
and the killer has served time for the crime, Ah Hock's motive remains unclear, even to himself. His
vivid confession unfurls over extensive interviews with the journalist, herself a local whose life has
taken a very different course. The process forces both the speaker and his listener to reckon with
systems of power, race, and class in a place where success is promised to all yet delivered only to its
lucky heirs. An uncompromising portrait of an outsider navigating a society in transition, Tash Aw’s
anti-nostalgic tale, We, the Survivors, holds its tension to the very end. In the wake of loss and
destruction, hope is among the survivors.
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